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9th May, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
We have finally received confirmation that the school will unfortunately have to close on Thursday 
23rd May for the European elections. This is extremely frustrating given the fact that we had to close 
recently for the local elections but unfortunately, we are unable to keep the school open when it is 
being used as a polling station. Staff will be taking this day as INSET.  
 
 
Can I also remind you that we will be closed to pupils as planned on Friday 24th May. 
 
 
This additional closure will have no impact upon either of the residential trips taking place that week. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Steve Mills 
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